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Title:   Leachate Pond Closure and Tank Cleaning 
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Attachments: 
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PURPOSE:  The City budgeted for the closure of a leachate pond and cleaning the leachate tank at the Kersey 

Valley Landfill.  The City has developed a project and gained appropriate approvals from officials to close and 

eliminate the leachate pond and clean the leachate tank which is a redundant backup for the current system 

configuration.  Bids for these improvements were opened on January 30, 2019 which consisted of activities to 

complete the items mentioned above.   

 

BACKGROUND:  The City of High Point operates the Kersey Valley Landfill.  As rainwater falls on the landfill 

and mixes with waste, the end product is leachate.  Part of the leachate was gravity fed to a leachate pond and 

then pumped and hauled to the Eastside Waste Water Treatment Plant.  Leachate from other portions of the landfill 

were pumped to the leachate tank and then pumped and hauled to the Eastside Waste Water Treatment Plant.  The 

previous landfill expansion installed a pump station that eliminates the need for the leachate pond and continuous 

pumping and hauling.   

 

BUDGET IMPACT:  Funds for this project are in the Solid Waste funds. 

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  The Public Services Department recommends approval 

and asks for the Council to award the project to TA Loving, Inc. in the amount of $362,575.50. 
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